
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 July 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

ENCORAH PERFORMANCE AT ST MARKõS ANGLICAN CHURCH 

 

Encorah have been asked to perform at an upcoming service at St Mark’s Anglican Church on Sunday 12 

August. St Mark’s is one of our local churches and I believe that this is a wonderful opportunity for the 

school to connect with the local community.  

 

St Mark’s Anglican Church is located on the corner of Bonney Avenue and Bellevue Terrace, Clayfield. 

Girls are asked to meet at the front of the church on Bonney Avenue at 9:00am. The service will 

commence at 9:30am and will be finished by approximately 10:30am. 

 

Girls are required to be in their performance uniforms with hair neatly tied back. 

 

Parents and friends are warmly invited to attend the service. 

 

Thank you for your support of the girls as they provide this musical contribution to the local church 

community. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Brad King 

Head of Performance 


